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August 1, 2023

Metropolitan Water Reclamation District of Greater Chicago
Aittn. Nicholas W. O'Connor, Senior Attorney

100 E. Erie St., 3" Floor

Chicago, IL 60611

Re: Metropolitan Water Reclamation District of Greater Chicago Parcel Number MC 37.05

To whom it may concern;

This letter is to offer our support for the District to enter a commercial lease for the above
property with 7EZ Consulting, Inc. We believe that a new lease at the proposed property is
important because of the continued efforts to develop the area, thus making significant
improvements in the safety, health, and environment of the surrounding community. The village
currently has no objections to the proposed use.

Specifically, the project’s intent will support commercial and industrial use of the property, with
operations remaining compatible with the current use for the area. The surrounding area will be
greatly enhanced because of this innovative expansion project. This project will create more
employment opportunities for the surrounding communities, as well as providing additional
needed tax revenue for the Village.

The Village of Forest View supports this project in addressing improvements to the interests of
the area. If we can provide you with any additional information, or if we can be of further
assistance, please feel free to contact Village Administrator Mike Dropka at (708) 788-3429, or
at mdropka@forestview-il.org.

Thank you for your consideration,

Sincerely,

Morecs Ylle

Nancy Miller
President, Village of Forest \iew
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